
Jazz Band Booster Club Email Meeting 3/19/08  
A motion by Marla Welsh recommended, “an amount not  
to exceed two thousand dollars from the booster 
club budget (be used) to provide a subsidy of forty  
dollars per student towards the cost of the Reno 
trip.” This was seconded by Deborah Hiltzik. John 
McCallum and Melanie Blumenthal also voted in favor  
of the $40 reduction. The motion passed 
unanimously.  
Respectfully Submitted, Melanie Blumenthal, 
Secretary   


